
From: janice jensen
To: Exhibits SHDEV
Subject: Senate Bill 1533
Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 9:40:42 PM

This bill allows way too much advantage for tenants who already have more than their share of rights and “perks.”

We conscientious landlords do our jobs—honestly and fairly—every day. Don’t punish us because of a few
scoundrels and dishonest landlords.

Thank you!

Janice Jensen
Duplex rentals owner
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